
  
   

 

 

Dear Parents/Guardians 

 

A final reminder that the coach is booked to meet us at 4.30am outside the White Hart on Sunday 10 July. 

Please ensure that you arrive on time as it is important that we leave Salisbury promptly to ensure that 

there are no delays at check in. 

 

Dr Smallwood will be your point of contact when meeting the coach and I will join the party at Heathrow. 

Please check in with Dr Smallwood when you arrive at the pickup point. His mobile number is 07538 

194228 in case you have any problems on Sunday morning. 

 

In the meantime if you have any questions please do not hesitate to contact me. 

 

See you all at Terminal 5! 

 

Kind regards 

 

Victoria Jaafar 

Economics & Business Studies Department 

vlj@bws.wilts.sch.uk 

 

mailto:vlj@bws.wilts.sch.uk

